The original documents are located in Box C52, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 12/1/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

E WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON
Pecember 1, 1976

Dear Mr. Willow:

I very much appreciate your kind letter and enclosure. Mr. Shannon's article is indeed heartening, as is your own thoughtfulness in forwarding it.

While the election outcome was a disappointment, I am deeply proud of the accomplishments of my Administration during these past difficult years. I am very much encouraged by our progress and by the growing spirit of confidence in our Nation, and I am most grateful to have had the opportunity to serve the American people.

You may be sure that I do plan to continue serving our country and our Party in every way possible. And I will certainly welcome the support and cooperation of proven friends like you.

With best regards and appreciation,

Mr. Ed Willow

Elephant Club

Room 6-E

555 Wabasha

St. Paul, Minnesota 55102

12 The Shamon whiche 2 had not seen the for his 2 am leeply grateful the his 2 am leeply grateful the his works of your